
ANNOUNCEMENTS 

Nov. 7th, 2024 

Congratulations to the senior girls field hockey who went undefeated in 
pool play yesterday to become #1 seed in the BC championships! The 
team defeated Cowichan in shootouts and then South Delta 4-1. They are 
now guaranteed a top 8 spot in the province! 
 
Next game is at 9:30 today vs Heritage Woods and the game can be 
streamed on the BC School Sports you tube page. 
 
We want to wish the Grade 8 Rugby team the best of luck in today's North 
Shore Final against Collingwood. Game time is 3:15 at the Capilano Rugby 
Club. Hope to see people out there supporting the team. 
 
Calling all grade 8 athletes 
Any girls who are interested in playing basketball this year should come to 
a sign-up/information meeting TODAY, Thursday, Nov 7th at the start of 
lunch in the small gym.  The season runs from November to 
February.  Tryouts will begin next week.  Experience not necessary. 
 
Attention all Grade 8's. Are you interested in joining Student Council as a 
Grade 8 Representative? If so, there are application forms available 
outside the main office. Completed applications are due on Wednesday, 
November 13th, so come grab one today! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


